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Culvert replacements to close rural Carroll County road
Road Work
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The Missouri Department of Transportation has announced that Route V in Carroll County has been
scheduled to close on Wednesday and Thursday of THIS week (June 27th and 28th).  This location is
just southwest of the community of DeWitt and just northwest of the Missouri River.
MoDOT crews will be CLOSING Route V between U.S. Highway 24 and Route O from 8 o'clock in the
morning to 3 o'clock in the afternoon both days.  Route V WILL be open to traffic overnight in
southeastern Carroll County.
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